Laura Hall

From: David Archibald <dsarchibald1@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 2:17 PM

To: Laura Hall

Subject: Application #22–06

We are strongly opposed to the

development proposed in application #22-06. So many Connecticut towns wind up regretting their decision to follow the money and yet destroy the character of their town. East Granby is on the precipice of making this bad decision. We will attend the planning and zoning meeting on September 22 to voice our opposition.

Thank you, Laurie Costa, Dave Archibald, Kyle Archibald 14 Hamilton Road East Granby, Ct 06026

Sent from my iPhone